
WHAT’S ON IN PREP? 

TERM 1 - APRIL 

We cannot believe our first Term is 

coming to an end!  

We have had the best time learning and have gained so 

many new skills! Each of us have been challenged in 

some way this term and we have been working hard to 

bounce forward.  

LITERACY 

Our Literacy unit has been all about letter names and 

sounds. We have been learning the songs to help us 

remember the letters and completing our letter craft 

which sometimes involves fun activities.  

We would love to show you what letters and sounds we 

know at home. You could point to objects around the 

house and ask us what letter it begins with! 

We are becoming fabulous readers and writers, 

sounding out our words and trying our best to include 

vowels. When writing, we are trying to remember to 

use our capital letters, finger spaces and full stops  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NUMERACY 

We are all brilliant at knowing our 2D shapes. Over the 

last couple of weeks we have been learning all about 

circles, squares, rectangles, triangles and ovals. We 

even know how many sides and corners these shapes 

have! We have also been introduced to 3D shapes 

which we are getting to know now as well!  

Something else we have been working hard to 

remember is our numbers from 1-20. We would love to 

practise at home to so if you have things we can count 

(e.g. fruit, toy cars, pencils etc.) we would love to show 

you what we can do.  

 

TWILIGHT SPORTS 

On Wednesday 30th March we participated in Twilight 

Sports on the oval. We got to participate in so many 

great activities with others from 

our house. We all tried our very 

best and 

cheered as 

loudly as 

we could!  

 

BUDDIES 

We love sharing our lunch times with our Buddies and 

chatting about everything we’ve been up to. We have 

been hanging out with our buddies at times and our 

buddies have been making time for us when we need it.  

We look forward to another buddy activity, Easter 

themed!  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 8th April: Last day of Term 1 (2:30pm dismissal) 

Sunday 17th April: Easter Sunday 

Monday 18th April: Easter Monday (Public Holiday) 

Monday 25th April: ANZAC Day (Public Holiday) 

Tuesday 26th April: Term 2 begins 

REMINDERS 

Please continue to read our readers with us each night 

and don’t forget to record it in our yellow home reading 

journals (including how many nights we’ve read!). Also 

if you have time can you please practise the letters of 

the alphabet we’ve learnt so far, as well as their 

corresponding sounds (out of order), with us.  

We need to practise our Magic Words as often as 

possible too and would love to squeeze in some 

counting as well!  

Lastly, don’t forget to continue counting up to 20, 

backwards from 20 and finding one more and one less 

than any number under 20. If you have any questions 

you can ask our teachers, they’ll be more than happy to 

help! 

The holidays are near and we deserve some rest, but 

continuing to practice our reading, writing and maths at 

home is great for our learning!  

Have a happy and safe holidays! Happy Easter! 
 

Kind Regards, 

Prep A & Prep S 


